
Class Book Exchange
Dear Families, 
   To help us celebrate the holidays, our class will be doing a 
class book exchange! Each child should bring in one 
wrapped book by

Book Exchange Guidelines
New or gently used.
If buying new, please do not spend more than $5.
Non gender specific.
Wrapped in wrapping paper.
Write your child’s name and year on the inside cover AND on 
the wrapping paper.  
Talk to your child about giving to others! The point of our 
exchange is to show kindness to our classmates!

If you are able to donate/purchase a second book in case there is a 
student in need please let me know!

Thank you so much for your support, 
Mr. Bernaert

Thursday, December 
19th
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